
KS2 Reading Newsletter    

 
Reading events: 

Over the next year, parents and carers will have the opportunity to attend reading related events which 
will be taking place in school.   

This term we will be inviting parents to walk with their children to Eccleshill Library and sign up for a  
library card! Don’t worry if your child already has a library card, you are still welcome to join them for 

the trip! You will need to bring proof of address to sign up for a card.  

 

 

 

 Spring Term 

3R Walk to Eccleshill Library  
Monday 15th January @ 9.15am   

3C Walk to Eccleshill Library  
Wednesday 17th January @ 1.45pm 

4F Walk to Eccleshill Library  
Monday 22nd January @ 9.15am 

4M Walk to Eccleshill Library 
Wednesday 24th January  @ 1.45pm 

Here are some of the books we will be enjoying this term. Have a look at our school website for some 
other information about reading at Grove House! 
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Year 6    

Spring term 2024   

Year 3 and 4  
Recommendation from Miss Roddick!  

 Spring Term 

5M Walk to Eccleshill Library  
Monday 29th January @ 9.15am  

5R Walk to Eccleshill Library  
Wednesday 31st January @ 1.45pm  

6H Walk to Eccleshill Library  
Monday 5th February @ 9.15am  

6R Walk to Eccleshill Library  
Wednesday 7th February @ 1.45pm  

Year 5 and 6’s 
Recommendation from Miss Roddick!  


